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 The end is very near.   It has come very quickly.   I want to address a few end of the 
 year items: -  We had a Drug Awareness Assembly for our Junior and Senior high 
 students.  It was 

 presented by Agent Frazier from the Nebraska DEA.  It was very informative. 

 Finals Exemptions 
 -  When I presented this incentive rewards program, I had initially included grades 

 7th through 12th.  However in discussing with my staff they reminded me that we 
 didn’t really have finals for JH.  So I have implemented a reward for the JH 
 students who met the criteria.  On Tuesday, May 16 they will not have to go to 
 classes but instead will help with and be able to watch the Elementary Field Day. 
 On Wednesday, May 17 they will check out of the morning classes then during 
 Student Advisory they will check out with their afternoon teachers and other 
 areas.   At around 1:00 pm we will go to the bowling alley and remain there until 
 the end of the school day. 

 -  The seniors who met the criteria will checkout during their classes on Monday, 
 May 8 and not have to return to school until Friday, May 12 for practice.   We will 
 try on gowns during Warrior Time on Monday and try to set up a picture with the 
 Preschool students. 

 -  Seniors who have to take finals will do Even class finals on Tuesday, May 9 and 
 Odd class finals on Wednesday, May 10.   They will check out of their classes 
 after they finish their final in each class. 

 -  Students in grades 9th through 11th who have met the criteria will check out of 
 school Monday, May 15. 

 -  Seniors who have to take finals will do Even class finals on Tuesday, May 16 and 
 Odd class finals on Wednesday, May 17.   They will check out of their classes 
 after they finish their final in each class. 

 Graduation Information 
 -  Will take place on Saturday, May 13 at 2:00 pm. 
 -  Family graduation pictures will take start at 11:00 am at the Outdoor Classroom 
 -  Individual Diploma Pictures will be taken at 1:00 pm.  Mr. Warner, our BOR 

 president will need to be here for the event. 
 -  Doors will open at 1:15 PM. 



 Teacher Appreciation Week - I want to pass along the many thanks from our staff for all 
 the treats and decorations that were done during the week.  It was very much 
 appreciated. 

 Summer School - Will take place from June 5 through 30 for grades 7th through 11th. 
 Mrs. Deisley will run our summer school.  Looks like we will have 6-8 students having to 
 take credit recovery classes. 
 2023-2024 District Activity Calendar - I am still getting activities to add to next year’s 
 calendar.  I hope to have it completed by the end of the school year as there are still 
 many activities not set yet. 

 NSCAS SPRING TESTING - We have completed all testing.  I want to give a big thank 
 you to Mrs. Helms for getting all our students rostered and Mrs. Klein for doing all the 
 make up testing.  I will be working with the staff to look into our areas that need 
 improving and we will use that as a focus for the upcoming year in the Math, Science 
 and English areas.   We made some improvements but we need to do better. 


